
 

 
      
 
 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT CHANGES IN TAX REPORTING! 
 

THE TRANSITION TO CENTRALIZED LICENSING AND REPORTING TO THE ARIZONA 
DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE FOR TRANSACTION PRIVILEGE TAXES BEGAN 

JANUARY 1, 2017.   
January, 2017 returns must be filed with the Arizona Department of Revenue 

 
 
 
 
 

ALL 2016 tax returns must be filed directly with the City of Scottsdale. 
 
All 2017 tax returns for Scottsdale must be filed directly with the Arizona Department of 
Revenue.  If you do not have a license with the State, please apply for your license by 
visiting www.AZTaxes.gov.  Please be sure to add Scottsdale with the Region Code SC. 
 
If you need additional help with the process of applying for a license you will find very 
useful tutorials at:  https://www.azdor.gov/taxpayereducation/tutorials.aspx.  Look for 
the tutorial on New User Registration. 
 

 
QUESTIONS?  Call the Arizona Department of Revenue at 602-255-3381  

or visit www.azdor.gov 
 
 

For more information please visit www.scottsdaleaz.gov/taxes 
 or call us at 480-312-2400 
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